KENSINGTON MAD REPORT – NOVEMBER 26, 2018 MEETING Copley YMCA - 6:30 pm – 7:45 pm

KENSINGTON HEIGHTS MAD

Present: Don Taylor, Don Rosencrantz, Carolyn Satter

Absent: Bill Adair, Deborah Sharpe KENSINGTON MANOR MAD

Present: Don Taylor, Jim Anderson, Priscilla Berge

Absent: none

KENSINGTON PARK NORTH MAD Present: Don Taylor, Gary Rosoff

Absent: Jeanie Camp

TALMADGE PARK NORTH MAD

Present: Don Taylor, Bill Bamberger, Terry Frey

Absent: none

TALMADGE PARK SOUTH MAD

Present: Don Taylor, Darlene Love, Bonnie New, Marilyn Sanderson

Absent: none

Rosa Lopez, Ray Garcia and John Tully presented the Park & Rec Department Budget Recommendations for the Kensington MADs. These included a recommended 2% CPI adjustment for the 2020 Budget.

A discussion followed concerning available funds for future projects; particularly for Kensington Manor and Talmadge Park South. Available funds for Kensington Heights will probably be held until the planned circuit upgrade, and funds for Kensington Park North and Talmadge Park North until utility undergrounding.

City Staff will research the best way to notify Kensington Heights property owners if a meeting is called by the KTPG Chair to review the circuit upgrade.

ACTION ITEM:

Recommend the KTPG Board support the 2020 Budget with a 2% CPI prepared by City Park & Rec Staff for each of the Kensington MADs.

Moved by Don Taylor for each of the MADs.

Seconded by Carolyn Satter for Kensington Heights; by Gary Rosoff for Kensington Park North; by Priscilla Berge for Kensington Manor; by Bill Bamberger for Talmadge Park North; and by Bonnie New for Talmadge Park South.

Passed unanimously.